
What the Future Holds for Tree Planters'
Notes: Getting TPN Back on Schedule

The Tree Planters' Notes Editorial Board has started a major effort to correct the
unfortunate time lag you see between the calendar date and the date on the issue!
Various factors are the cause of this problem and we are working on fixing them
while still improving article quality and improving our services to our readers.
We've taken the more difficult path and decided against just skipping 1996 because
of the bibliographic problems this would create.

In addition to research articles and all the new categories of articles we talked
about in the last issue, we will be publishing what we are calling LITTLE-
KNOWN CLASSICS. These are good papers that have been published in
newsletters and regional publications and thus are not always seen by many readers
and are often not in the databases. The first of these is the article by Dierauf and
Garner on root collar diameter and its effects on yellow-poplar survival and growth.
We are also working on a 10-year index, to be published this year.
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